
Avoid the Summer Slide
Incoming 3rd-5th Graders

Math

Continue practicing the following 
skills:

● Incoming 3rd Grade - Add 
and subtract within 20 by 
memory, Add and subtract 
within 100 on paper

● Incoming 4th Grade - Add 
and subtract within 1000, 
Multiplication and division 
facts within 144

● Incoming 5th Grade - Add 
and subtract multi-digit 
whole numbers, Multiply 
multi-digit numbers by a 
one-digit numbers

Reading

Research has shown that students who read every day during the summer will 
have less of an achievement gap and more success when school starts in the fall. 

This summer, choose books that excite you and that are at your level. Choose 
books that are not too easy or too hard. See the list on the next page for some 
recommendations by the American Library Association. These are just 
recommendations. Students should pick books that interest them, even if 
they are not on the provided list.

Read at least one book and keep track of your reading in a journal, google doc, 
or printable reading log. A good example can be found at: 
https://www.k12reader.com/reading-logs/RL-Summer-Picnic.pdf

Students who turn in a completed reading log by September 14th will be 
entered into a drawing for a Barnes & Noble Gift Card.

Email Mr. Kloetzer (rkloetzer@olmcmd.org) with any questions.
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